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Editorial 

Dear Friends 

World AIDS Day is on Sunday, 1 December 

2024. The Three Sisters Social Group will 

be holding a special gathering at the AIDS 

Memorial in Medlow Bath Park at midday 

on that day. 

As WAD falls on a Sunday it provides an 

opportunity to hold an event that will 

resonate to with bigger audience and that 

is relevant to the LGBTQI community. 

For that reason we have chosen a theme 

of Resilience and Renewal for our WAD 

memories, and a BBQ picnic to share the 

day amongst friends. 

This is special day for the Three Sisters 

where we will gather in the circle of the 

restored AIDS Memorial, which was 

initially laid down over 30 years ago by the 

SSSG. 

It is therefore utmost importance that we 

participate in the day and I particularly 

invite you to come to our special event on 

World AIDS Day 2024.  

Also, please take note of our annual 

Christmas dinner at the Chalet. Details are 

in this newsletter.  

Terry 

Upcoming Events 

Luncheon 

The Grandview Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

12:30PM Tuesday 26 November  2024 

• Price: $41 

• Prepay by Direct Deposit. Card/Cash at event. 

Reservations by the Sunday evening prior to 

3sisters.bookings@gmail.com 

Payment Methods 

Prepay BSB 633 000, account number  

193 701 778. Reference your surname. 

Card/Cash accepted at the event. 

Reservations are still required. 
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Events September to December 2024 

2 November 2024 Polyester Mt Vic Flicks. See the article in this Month’s Newsletter 

5 November 2024 Melbourne Cup, Katoomba RSL  

26 November 2024 Luncheon, Grand View Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

1 December 2024 World AIDS Day Medlow Bath Park, AIDS Memorial 

10 December 2024 Christmas Dinner the Chalet Medlow Bath  

 

World AIDS Day 1 December 2024 

World AIDS Day is on a Sunday this year.  

Traditionally the Three Sisters have had a gathering at the memorial in Medlow Bath 

Park. This has generally been an ‘intimate’ gathering.  

However, as WAD is on a Sunday and as the weather seems to have become more 

clement and we have a magnificent facility such as the Medlow Bath Park to gather 

in, it would be a shame not to utilise this confluence of benign events and hold a more 

populated occasion. 

This is not to diminish WAD but to enhance the occasion by celebrating the resilience 

of our community. It will also give us an opportunity to acknowledge the assistance 

and support the Three Sisters have received from the residents of Medlow Bath in 

restoring the AIDS Memorial.  

This is a heartfelt invitation to the members and friends of the Three Sisters Social 

Group to share a sausage sizzle provided by the Three Sisters and bring a picnic basket 

to complement the sausages and any other picnic favourites you might fancy. 

We will gather at the AIDS Memorial at 12PM and share a quiet contemplative moment 

and a very few words on the theme for our memorial this year, Resilience and 

Renewal. We will then repair to the generous and welcoming park environs to picnic 

and commune with our friends.  

We would appreciate notice of your pending attendance a few days prior to the event 

to help us provide adequate supplies. 3sisters.bookings@gmail.com 
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Monthly Dinner 

 

For our November dinner Three Sisters Social Group is going to
the movies. Join us on Saturday 2 November at Mt Vic Flicks
for the scentsational Polyester, and then at the Victoria & Albert
Guesthouse for a themed dinner. All the details and links to book
your evening are on the V&A website. Ask to sit at the Three
Sisters table for dinner.

Sun, 1 Dec 2024

1 December every year the world 

AIDS day is held in respect to the 

many victims of AIDS. 

What to do on Word aids day? 

Well…….. 

It’s on a Sunday which gives more of 

us a chance to get together and relax 

in each other’s company. 

It’s time to enjoy the time we have 

together and, if the mood takes, to 

contemplate on how far we have 

come and how much we have 

achieved since that troubled time.

The Three Sisters will be meeting at the 

AIDS Memorial, Medlow Bath, at Noon, 

1 December 2024. The theme for this 

gathering is resilience and renewal. In 

the spirit of the occasion we will have a 

brief contemplation followed by a 

picnic/BBQ .



 
  

Melbourne Cup 

 

November Luncheon 

 

 

 

1230 PM, Tuesday

26 November 2024

The Grand 

View Hotel
Wentworth Falls

$41

Prepay by Direct Debit. 

Event payment by 

Card/Cash 

Luncheon reservations 

the Sunday evening prior

3sisters.bookings@gmail.com

Melbourne Cup  

Katoomba RSL Club

Tuesday 5 November 2024 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM

2 Course Buffet Lunch & a free glass of bubbly.

Reservations closed for group bookings. 

If you would like to come to this event please 

book directly with the Katoomba RSL. We will 

endeavour to get you seated with the group on 

the day. 



 
  

Three Sisters Annual Christmas Dinner 

 

Three Sisters Events Payments  

We have introduced new payment methods for Three Sisters Dinners, Luncheons and 

other events hosted by the Three Sisters for our member’s and friend’s convenience. 

Dinners and Luncheons may be paid by  

1. prepayment through our Bendigo Bank account at BSB 633 000, account 

number 193 701 778. Reference your surname, or, 

2. by card or cash at the event. Reservation are still required at 

3sisters.bookings@gmail.com 

Some events, eg the Disco and the VandA Dinner, that require payment to third 

agencies such a ticket agencies or other venues, will need to be paid directly to that 

agency or venue as is the current practice. 

New Email Addresses 

The Three Sisters Social Group has new email addresses. This is a part of upgrading 

our infrastructure. 

Our new general email address is 3sisters.sg@gmail.com. This is sent to the 

Secretary, who will forward to the appropriate person within the organisation. 

Our new bookings email address is 3sisters.bookings@gmail.com. Please RSVP to this 

email address for our events. 

Please add these email addresses to your address book so our emails don't end up in 

your spam folder. 
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